
 

To:  Permanent Missions of Members with WMO to the United Nations Office and  
other International Organizations in Geneva 

Our ref.: 02083/2024/CSG/SCO-WMD24  23 February 2024 

Subject:  Invitation to the Celebration of the 2024 World Meteorological Day (WMD) 
(21 March 2024) 

Action required:  Confirmation of your participation at the 2024 World Meteorological Day 
Celebrations 

 
 
 

Excellency,  

I have the honour to invite you to the 2024 World Meteorological Day (WMD) 
Celebrations, which will be held on 21 March 2024 from 3 p.m. to 4.30 p.m. (UTC) at the 
World Meteorological Organization headquarters. 

As decided by the WMO Executive Council, the theme for this year’s WMD is "At the 
Frontline of Climate Action”. At the occasion of this ceremony, a global climate action 
campaign will be launched jointly with the United Nations Development Programme (UNDP).  

This important event will be followed by a reception in the Attic (WMO restaurant) 
with traditional food from the six WMO Regions prepared by WMO staff. All information 
regarding the event is available on the WMO website. 

I should be grateful if you could kindly inform the WMO Cabinet Office of your 
participation by 8 March 2024 to cabinet@wmo.int, cc.: mdebray@wmo.int. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 
 
 

 
Prof. Celeste Saulo 
Secretary-General 
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